
 

 
 

MARCH 25, 2020 
 

LAW ENFORCEMENT PRESENCE ON HOSPITAL CAMPUSES: 
• Governor Beshear asked law enforcement and the National Guard in the state to have a presence at hospitals across the 

Commonwealth, in preparation for getting busier in the coming days. Beginning this afternoon, Kentucky State troopers 
and other local law enforcement officers will be stationed near our Emergency Departments. 

 
VIDEO VISITS: 

• Amid all of the chaos, we thought you’d appreciate something to celebrate. In the entire month of February, SEP providers 
conducted 20 video visits. This promising new service to patients, which has been planned for months, was suddenly 
launched into action last week as a key strategy to reduce exposure risk of patients coming into the practices. Last 
Thursday, we conducted 700 video visits in one day, and on Monday completed more than 1,500. Since last Monday  
St. Elizabeth has performed nearly 5,300 video visits!  You should know this far exceeds even much larger healthcare 
systems in the country and is proof that great things can be accomplished when wonderful people come together in times 
of need! #STEproud 

 
DAYCARE OPTIONS THROUGH MAY 31, 2020:  

• Several NKY daycare centers have applied to the state to transition to serving healthcare workers and first responders 
only, per the exception allowed by Kentucky. 

• The YMCA is currently approved and has a capacity across the Greater Cincinnati YMCAs for 1,100 children. 
o For information on R.C. Durr YMCA, please contact Tami Chapman at tchapman@myy.org or (859) 815-9179. 
o For information on Campbell County YMCA, please contact Melissa Willis at mwillis@myy.org or (859) 206-0068. 
o Scholarships are available for those in need. 

• Learning Grove has also been approved by the state and will offer two childcare facilities for healthcare and emergency 
personnel. (Please see attachment.) 

o Will serve children, infant through school age (up to age 12). 
o Cost of $200 a week per child. Full time spaces only. 

 

MASKS AND COMMUNITY DONATIONS: 
• Masks: Many community members have reached out to support us with Personal Protective Equipment (PPE), which we 

greatly appreciate. We are accepting these offers so we can build a back-up supply of PPE, if needed.   
o We are accepting N-95 masks at the Edgewood Loading Dock; Monday – Friday; 11:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. (See 

attached map). Please call (859) 301-2140 before delivering, so someone can meet you.  
o We are accepting home-made masks at the St. Elizabeth Grief Center, 483 S. Loop Rd. in Edgewood. Monday – 

Friday; 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. (See attached for mask pattern instructions) 

• Community Donations including Catering/Food: The Foundation will be the contact point for community donations or 
catering/food requests that are made from external businesses. Please direct all donation inquiries to 
stefoundation@stelizabeth.com or (859) 301-3920.  

 

PERFORMANCE REVIEW EVALUATIONS UPDATE: 
• In order to minimize the number of people coming into office and hospital campuses, managers will be approved to 

conduct annual performance review evaluations remotely on Microsoft Teams or by phone. As a reminder, completed 
performance review evaluations are due by May 31, 2020. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
your HR Business Partner.  
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